
Moonimba Quarry Expansion 

 

I am concerned with the substantial increase in quarry trucks associated with this project. 

Woodburn Coraki Road is already a very dangerous road to drive on.  

The road is narrow and quarry truck trailers sway from side to side, with some of them going off the 

edge of the road. This throws up rocks and dust which is a hazard for cars following the trucks. 

The road surface continues to get worse every day as a result of the existing quarry trucks already 

taking materials to the Pacific Highway project. 

The proposed hours of operation should not be allowed to continue into Saturday afternoons. The 

extra truck noise on a Saturday afternoon will impact on the quality of home life for my family and I. 


